
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting 

November 9th.2013 at 10:40 

Present:   Ron Lloyd, Ray Gutteridge, B Clayton, K Clayton, F Vale, P Box, T Kitchen,  

  L Onions.  

Apologies 

J Kitchen, B Cox 

Actions from last meeting:  

• Frame for gate extension not yet ready. 

• Vacated plots are all now allocated- 3 names still on waiting list. 

• Joe is investigating supply of weed suppressant sheeting for sale to plot 

holders. 

• The request by a Grenfell Road resident has now been sorted. He will be 

allocated plot 15 which will allow him to park his van inside the car park. This is 

on the understanding that the complaint from the resident with regards to 

noise from plot holder(s) is withdrawn. 

• Xmas do on 29th. November at Great Wyrley Junior Football club, Long Lane,- 

£6 including buffet- see Ron for details. 

 

New Items 

• Water is now turned off and the toilets closed. 

• The school had complained that asbestos roofing sheet(s) had been leant 

against the fence- this has now been sorted by removal of said sheets. 

• A request is to be made to the school concerning the size and overhang of the 

trees along the boundary, which because of their size, are creating considerable 

shade across some of the plots. 

 

Meeting closed 11.00 

Next Meeting Sat. 8th. February 10.30 


